
 

 

 

 

March 26, 2025 

 

Dear University President, 

Pursuant to Executive Order 25-44, the Executive Office of the Governor has established an EOG DOGE Team 
which will, in collaboration with the Board of Governors and the State Board of Education, identify, review, 
and report on unnecessary spending, programs, courses, staff, and any other inefficiencies within the State 
University System and the Florida College System, respectively. The EOG DOGE Team will then provide reform 
recommendations to promote efficiency and maximize the value to students in Florida’s higher education 
system.  

In addition to assessing your publicly available information over the coming weeks and months, the EOG 
DOGE Team will partner with the Board of Governors and Florida College System to request additional 
necessary information from each institution. To fulfill this, the information that may be requested includes, 
but is not limited to: 

1. Institutional budgets, broken down by fund type and expenses. 
2. Structure, staffing, budgets, and functions of administrative offices and administrator roles.   
3. Facility usage reports. 
4. Course codes, descriptions, and syllabi. 
5. Full detail of all centers established on campus. 
6. The closure and dissolution of DEI programs and activities, as required by law. 

The EOG DOGE Team and representatives of the Board of Governors and Florida Department of Education will 
be conducting site visits to ensure full compliance with this executive order, as well as existing Florida law.  

In the coming days, one or more memoranda will be sent to your institution providing detailed requests and 
the appropriate portal through which to submit the requested information.  

We ask that you submit your preferred contact’s name, email, and phone number to the EOG DOGE 
Team at EOGDOGE@laspbs.state.fl.us no later than April 2, 2025. This preferred contact will receive the 
memorandum and all associated submission details, as well as future communications. Please note that this 
contact will be the sole individual at your institution with authority to access the portal, including uploading 
any required documentation.  

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining the fiscal integrity of our State University System and Florida 
College System institutions. 

 

Sincerely, 

EOG DOGE Team   

CC: University Trustee Chair 


